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Mr. President,

At the outset, we would like to welcome the delegation of Algeria and thank them for the informative report delivered today.
The Islamic Republic of Iran notes with satisfaction pursuing the institutional, political and socioeconomic reform process by Algeria, which culminated in the constitutional amendments. We also, appreciate the enactment of the Child protection (Act No. 14-01 of 4 February 2014) which introduces provisions, setting the legal characterization of such offences as using a child to beg, kidnapping and sexual assault of a minor.
Mr. President,

We would like to make the following recommendations to Algeria:   
1- To expedite the implementation of new constitutional provisions which has included innovative measures in the sphere of human rights,
2- To continue its endeavor in combating child abuses, 

3- To expedite the efforts in combating corruption and consolidation of the rule of law.
In closing, we wish the delegation of Algeria all success.
Thank you.
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